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Mariah Blake

From: noreply@kitchener.ca
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 2:36 PM
To: Delegation
Subject: New Response Completed for Delegation form
Attachments: 2025-06-16-180.pdf

Hello, 
 
Please note the following response to Delegation form has been submitted at Monday 
June 16th 2025 2:35 PM with reference number 2025-06-16-180. 

 Personal pronoun  
Their/They  

 First name (preferred)  
Sorrel  

 Last name  
Freeman  

 Phonetic name pronunciation - first name (optional)  
Soar-elle  

 Street address  
 

 Do you have an email address?  
Yes  

 Email address  
  

 Phone number  
  

 Are you speaking on behalf of a group or organization?  
No  

 Meeting you wish to attend  
Planning and Strategic Initiatives committee  

 Date of applicable meeting (if known)  
6/16/2025  



2

 I will be participating by:  
Submitting written comments  

 1. Have you been in contact with a City staff with regard to your matter of 
interest?  
No  

 Please provide your answer.  
There is a deep power imbalance between landlords and their tenants that runs 
deeper than how informed tenants are of their rights. Renoviction is a large 
component of evictions that occur and deserves specific action to be taken by 
implementing a by-law.  
 
Landlords renovict because it is profitable for them to do so. Landlords, including 
local landlords have been selling courses on renoviction tactics. The city providing 
additional support to landlords means putting more tenants at risk.  

 I acknowledge and understand the guidelines for being a delegation  
Yes  

 
 
[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond] 


